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[bookmark: _mjrr2kp9be2e][image: ]Workers’ compensation enrollment deadlines approaching
Enroll now! 
Sedgwick has mailed Group Rating and Group Retrospective Rating enrollment and reenrollment materials to qualifying employers.  Don’t miss out on the opportunity to save significantly on your workers’ compensation premium.  
In addition to annual premium savings, Sedgwick, our endorsed Partner, is proud to deliver full-service workers’ compensation claims management and cost containment strategies to nearly 60,000 hard-working Ohio employers.
Sedgwick clients annually save $160 million in workers’ compensation premium through the two highest performing savings options - Group Rating and Group Retrospective Rating.
· Group Rating - over $4 billion in savings over the past ten years
· Group Retrospective Rating - over $1 billion has been earned by participants since implementation in 2009

For traditional Group Rating, Sedgwick must receive your enrollment by November 14, 2025.  For Group Retrospective Rating, Sedgwick must receive your enrollment by January 23, 2024.
If you would like to request an analysis or if you have any questions, contact our Sedgwick program manager, Dominic Potina  at 614-579-4723 or email at dominic.potina@sedgwick.com
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